
 

 

 

February 9, 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

In an effort to help guide our Grade 7 and Grade 8 students into independence and prepare them for 

their academic career in High School, we are pleased to announce a new initiative for our Senior School 

Students. 

Budgeting their time and breaking down larger projects into manageable tasks is an important skill and a 

tangible measure of future success. 

Beginning the week of February 12, 2018, Grade 7 and Grade 8 students will be offered an opportunity 

to remedy missed tests and deadlines by attending our Student Success Club.   

If a student has missed an assigned test or deadline, they may choose to attend a Student Success Club 

session. Student Success Club sessions will be offered Tuesday and Thursday mornings from 8:00-

8:30am, and Monday and Wednesday afternoons from 3:30-4:00pm.  Students will be given 1 

opportunity to make up the missed test or assignment deadline.  Failure to hand in the missed test or 

assignment within that week will result in cumulative late penalties and mark deductions as per our 

Academic Handbook.   

Transitioning to High School can be an exciting and wonderful experience. We believe that with this new 

initiative, we will add one more valuable skill to the repertoire of our Senior School Students.  If you 

have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Lisa MacKinnon 

Lindsay Patterson 

 

Student Success Club Morning Session 

Tuesday & Thursday Mornings, 8:00-8:30am 

Student Success Club Afternoon Session 

Monday & Wednesday Afternoons, 3:30-4:00pm  


